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From: cheena graham 
Sent: Sunday, November 24, 2013 9:37 PM
To: Commission Secretary BCUC:EX
Subject: smart meters, their dangers to my physical health and financial wellbeing.

 
I am so against these smart meters!!  I'm a cancer survivor and 
my partner has advanced COPD - he is on oxygen 24/7, with an 02 
converter in my house that, out of necessity, is always on.  I 
feel our health is compromised enough as it is, without this 
added threat!  I've read a lot about these smart meters and I 
know they are not safe! 
 
I try to use oil-filled electric heaters and plain electric 
heaters because of dust, etc. from my regular furnace. Because 
dust particles etc. are very difficult for my partner to live 
with.  
This is very expensive and I can't afford to pay any more 
utilities than I am now!  How can BC Hydro threaten to cut off 
my electricity if I don't pay this extra charge? I thought 
electricity was an essential service and that essential 
services were not allowed to be cut off.  Believe me when I 
tell you that in my house it certainly is an essential service, 
because without the constant oxygen my partner would die! 
 
I can't understand how BC Hydro can make me have something 
installed on my property that I DON'T WANT!  If they are 
allowed to go ahead with this charge I think you all will have 
blood on your hands!  People that are in dire health 
circumstances like my partner, and old people that will just do 
nothing if theirs is turned off... and they die - of exposure 
or something as bad.   
 
I think it's a downright disgrace!  We are supposed to live in 
a democracy, and the majority of people don't want these smart 
meters for any number of reasons.  Please respond and explain 
to me how they are able to do this to the citizens of this 
province. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Jeannie Graham 
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